
•  Available for children up to 18 years of age  

After School Meals 
and Snacks during 
Thanksgiving Break
The New Mexico Early Childhood Education & Care 
Departments' Family Nutrition Bureau is recruiting 
organizations to provide USDA funded meals and 
snacks to children during the Thanksgiving Holiday 
extended weekend.
Programs currently approved for At Risk are eligible 
to participate as well as organizations not currently 
participating in CACFP At-Risk.   

Questions?
FNB will host 4 webinars to 
provide technical assistance on 
how to apply to participate in 
this initiative for Thanksgiving 
Break.  

Visit nmececd.org/family-nutrition               
call 1-800-EAT COOL                                           
Email ECECD-CACFP@state.nm.us

For more information:

For organizations that have an 
agreement in place (Assistance 
with completing an amendment 
to add holiday service)                

For organizations that do not 
have an agreement with FNB 
and are not participating in 
CACFP (Assistance provided on 
completing an application for 
participation)                

To attend a webinar email 
ececd-cacfp@state.nm.us               
to receive zoom details.

10/26 and 11/4

10/14 and 10/27


